
V2 SUBMITTAL REVIEW _ Comments 07/03/2023 
 

PSP 23-02 and CID 23-06  
 

1.) The Town would prefer the Greenway to be as close to the sidepath on Street H as possible. As 
shown currently on the concept plan, greenway users will have to cross the street twice to get 
onto the sidepath and ideally there is only one road crossing. Please revise the greenway that 
runs along the north side of the pond towards Long Melford Drive to align with the sidepath on 
Street H. It does look like there is a structure there (see Green highlighter circle below), is there 
any way to route the Greenway around this? 
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2.) The Town’s Greenway Plan shows that a greenway or sidepath con�nues north on this property  
towards Main Street. Please revise to show the sidepath con�nuing along Redford Place Drive 
un�l the property line.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3.) The Town’s Greenway Plan shows the greenway on the west side of Redford Place Drive going 
through the property and connec�ng to Redford Place Drive. Please revise to show this 
greenway con�nuing to the road. The Town does not want a greenway to stub at to the future 
park property, but con�nue to the road. 

 

 

 


